## June 2019 Tournament in Pictures







First Place : Don O'Brien (Skip)

Suzanne Vaillant (Vice) and Teresa Gouett (Lead)

The trophy being presented to the first place team was donated to the club by Bonnie Dawe in memory of her parents Edythe and Shaw McEwen. They were both members of the club and Shaw McEwen was President for five years from 1974 to 1978.

Our records have a list of all of the club presidents from 1964 to the present. Records for the years prior to 1964 have presumably been lost. Here are some of the more recent Presidents:

Gerry Rive 1999 to 2001	Ed Peterson 2002 and 2003	Jack Hazell 2004 and 2005
Derek Shervill 2006 and 2007	John Grieve 2008 and 2009	Ivan Eaton 2010 and 2011
Angela Lynch 2012 and 2013	Ray Pettit 20014 and 2015	Paul McHoull 2016 and 2017
Elly Warren 2018 and 2019	???? 2020 and 2021	



Second Place: Elly Warren (Skip), Marguerite Luczay (Vice), Tom Schulz (Lead)



Third Place: Gwynne Giles (Skip), Nancy Findlay (Vice), Jean Baldauf (Lead)





Last Game High: Rory MacCon (Skip), Wes Turner (Vice), Suzette Giles (Lead)
Drawmasters Ray Pettit and Derek Shervill



Vertically Challenged : Cathy MacCon (Skip)

Jenny Ley (Vice) Lynn Gourlay(Lead)

(With Miracle-Gro prize)



Big Feet Team : Doug Findlay (Skip)

Judi Allen (Lead) Jim Stewart (Vice)

(With Socks prize)

Thank you to Simpson's Pharmacy for sponsoring our tournament





McEwen Trophy 2010 Jim Stewart, Sushil Arora, Bonnie Dawe, Chris Barnes

McEwen Trophy 2011

Martin Quick, Bonnie Dawe,

Paul McHoull, Don Porterfield





McEwen Trophy 2012 Chris Barnes, Bonnie Dawe, Flora Morrison, John Grieve